Laura Dorbeck

From: Sam Reed _
Sent: 15 August 2022 10:53

To: Laura Dorbeck

Cc: BCAAC; Planning Planning

Subject: 2022/3055/L & 2022/2923/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports
of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Temporary installation of a removable structure comprised of usable stepped and seated areas and
flexible space beneath the steps.

2022/3055/L & 2022/2923/P

University Of London Senate House Car Park Malet Street London Camden WC1E 7HU

Dear Laura,

We do not support the application due to partially blocking views of Senate House. However, given that the
proposal is temporary we will not object on the basis that any grant of permission only allows the structure for a
1-2 year period requiring that it is removed after this time.

Best wishes,

Sam Reed,
On behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC.

61B Judd Street, Bloomsbury, London. WC1H 9QT

bloomsburyconservation.org.uk




